
 

 

In-Studio Policies & Procedures  

Fall 2021 

As we continue to adapt to the changing world around us, we have made changes to the 

studios in order to provide a safe environment for our students. Your child should have a 

general understanding of social distancing and masking in order to attend in-person 

classes.   

Student Check-In (ages 2-6) 

Masks are required. One adult must accompany each child ages 2-6 to the temperature 

check area located in front of the studios. Your child’s temperature will be taken outside 

of Studio A with a no touch thermometer and must be below 100.4 in order to be 

admitted to class. Please read additional check-in information below. 

Student Check-In (ages 7 & up) 

Masks are required. Students should arrive 5 minutes prior to the start of class. Your 

child’s temperature will be taken outside of their designated studio with a no touch 

thermometer and must be below 100.4 in order to be admitted to class. 

The cubbies are open and students are permitted to bring a water bottle and dance shoes 

in a dance bag. They will remove their street shoes outside of the studio and put on their 

dance shoes upon entering the studio. The water fountain has been removed from the 

studio, so there will be no in-studio water refills.  

There are designated dance spaces to allow for social distancing inside of the studios.  

The lobby is closed. Please do not enter the lobby or studios for any reason unless asked 

to do so by studio staff. If you need assistance, you can call the studio at 

831.471.8483.There are large observation windows located at the entrance of both 

studios.   

 

Safety Measures 

 Masks required. 

 Dance instructors and teen assistants are vaccinated. 

 Surfaces and door handles are disinfected between classes.  

 Brand new HVAC in both studios as well as fresh circulating air. 



 There is hand sanitizer located in both studios. We continue to encourage frequent 

hand washing as well as the use of hand sanitizer during class time. 

 If your child has had any cold or flu symptoms, please stay at home. 

 The lobby is closed. Parents should not enter for any reason. If you need 

assistance, you can call the studio at 831.471.8483.  


